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Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
  As members of the Fell School Community, we must maintain high levels of 
excellence in all domains: academics, attendance and school climate. Your child 
should come to school everyday, on time, dressed appropriately, prepared to learn 
and ready for the school day.  These are the key components to supporting your 
child’s success at Fell school.  
 

The Fell School uniform consists of a navy blue top and a tan bottom. 
Students who are not in the school uniform cannot remain in the classroom.  They 
will be sent directly to the main office and you will be responsible to bring them a 
school uniform.  Cell phone usage is prohibited during school hours for all 
students. Any cell phone that is out in the open will be confiscated and it will be 
your responsibility to claim it from the main office.  Students must also show 
responsibility in their behaviors and actions as they conduct themselves within and 
outside our school building.  Safety along with academic excellence must remain 
our first priority. 
   

All school policies will be strictly enforced and must be adhered to by your 
child.  Repeated violations may result in detentions, removal from activities, 
behavioral team referrals, daily collection of cell phones and/or suspensions 
from school.  Please take a proactive role in your child’s success at school by 
emphasizing the importance of our uniform, cell phone and behavioral policies 
prior to the start of each school day.  Your continued support is appreciated.   
 
 

  Thank you, 
 
 

  Omahr Ashe, Principal 
 


